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11. BRIEFING REPORT 
 
 It is intended that a briefing report for members be provided to the February 2005 meeting of the 

Subcommittee.  It would be appreciated if members could provide suggestions at the meeting on 
topics that they would like included in this; with an emphasis on waste minimisation but also including 
regional landfill issues. 


